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We are running an art competition in Ardgillan College to raise awareness with students, parents, schools and the community about why ‘Every School Day Counts’.
We want students to design a poster (no bigger than A3) on why it is important to come to school every day. 
We would encourage every family to take part. Encourage your students to talk to their parents, classmates and teachers about why every school day matters. 
We ask each school to nominate two posters to be shortlisted. [image: ]
The poster must include the words:
‘Every School Day Counts’
Closing Date: Thursday 28th November
Hand to: Mr.O’Connor


For more information contact info@ardgillancc.ie
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